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Yaoundé, 24th August  2013                                                     Dr. Bogne Jean Baptise 
Yaounde Gynaeco-Obstetric    and Pediatric Hospital









P.O. Box 4362, 

                                                                                                       Cameroon
To
The Editor-in-Chief
Health Sciences and Disease
 SUBJECT:  Submission of article for publication in the  Journal «Health Sciences and Disease ».
Dear Editor -in-Chief;
We have the honour to submit this article titled “Bronchiolite Aiguë du Nourrisson de Moins de 24 mois à Yaoundé (À Propos de 296 Cas)”  for publication in your esteemed journal.
We hereby specifically state that:

a.
This article is an original and unpublished work in which the listed authors have all made important contributions.

b.
This article or portions there of is not under consideration for publication in another journal.
c.
We hereby guarantee that once the article has been accepted for publication in your journal, it will not be submitted to another journal.
Results from this study will help in improving the PMTCT program and standard of care of these children, in this hospital setting which is a mother and child hospital in Cameroon.
While hoping to have a positive response from you in the nearest future, accept Sir my best wishes./-
                                                                                             Dr. Bogne Jean Baptiste 
                                                                                                       Corresponding Author                                                 
YAOUNDE GYNAECO – OBSTETRIC AND PEDIATRIC HOSPITAL
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